

## STATE OF MAINE BOARD OF OSTEOPATHIC LICENSURE 142 STATE HOUSE STATION AUGUSTA, MAINE 04333-0142



MELISSA MICHAUD, PA-C BOARD CHAIR

SUSAN E. STROUT EXECUTIVE SECRETARY

Via OneDrive E-Mail to: egruen1@maine.rr.com

January 13, 2023

Elliot J. Gruen, D.O. 7 Reef Road Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107-2809

Re:

Consent Agreement Termination

Dear Dr. Gruen:

At its meeting on January 12, 2023, the Board of Osteopathic Licensure reviewed the materials you submitted regarding the transfer of patients, practice closure and your request for termination your Consent Agreement with the Board, pursuant to the terms of the Agreement.

This will confirm that the Board voted unanimously to terminate your Consent Agreement effective yesterday, January 12, 2023.

On behalf of the Board, thank you for your compliance and cooperation throughout the process.

Please let me know of any questions you may have.

Sincerely,

Susan E. Strout

Executive Secretary

Telephone: 207/287-2480 Facsimile: 207/536-5811

E-Mail: osteo.pfr@maine.gov Web: www.maine.gov/osteo